
Dear Supervisors -  

What seems to be a big mistake, and now so many of us are calling out against 

this ordinance, I believe you best option is to rescind this mistake!  

You know some reasons why you should rescind now: it saves the county the 

cost of an election (up to $300,000) and months of an acrimonious election 

campaign that would likely result in the same outcome: recision. A BOS 

decision to rescind will enable county officials and citizens to move forward 

immediately on common goals that will benefit the entire county. 

Thank you, 

Meg Courtney 

Fort Bragg 

 


